










Dear Departmental Staff,

Thank you for the confirming the receipt of our submission.

Please see below some addifional points to act as a short supplementary addifion to our Green 
Paper Submission:

 Moree Plains Shire Council would like highlight the opportunity for the Moree Regional 
Airport to support nafional high-value (and short-life) agricultural produce export from 
Moree Plains Shire and surrounding shires. As we work to diversify our agricultural sector, 
we will need both crifical access to efficient rail transport via Inland Rail, and air freight for 
highly fime sensifive produce. 

 To enable this, Council would need addifional investment in the airport facility in terms of 
enhanced runway capability (runway length extension), and addifional taxi-way and apron 
facilifies. 

 The airport also has the capacity to host climate controlled airside warehousing and 
associated infrastructure.

We apologies for any inconvenience.

Regards,

Mark Connolly

Execufive Manager - Regional Acfivafion
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